
MR. OKOLI

INT. PLUSH OFFICE BUILDING - OTUNBA’S OFFICE - LATER

OTUNBA and MR. OKOLI, the MR. OKOLI are engrossed, peering at 
the computer in front of OTUNBA. The latter frowns.

OTUNBA
Are you sure?

MR. OKOLI
Absolutely. I won’t come to you 
without verifying.

OTUNBA
So what’re we talking about?

MR. OKOLI
At the moment, it’s more like 
moving monies all over the place. 
Assets are also being depreciated 
whilst even though they still have 
considerable value.

OTUNBA
And you think it’s deliberate?

MR. OKOLI
Oh, it’s deliberate, sir. It’s 
crafty. They’re testing the waters 
to see if their activity has 
attracted attention. Any premature  
reaction, then it’ll just be a case 
of - oh, the money’s there, it was 
just in a different account! No 
crime committed.

OTUNBA
My God, Gabriel, d’you know whose 
responsible?

MR. OKOLI
I’m not sure, it’s too early to 
say. I’m going to initiate some 
forensic accounting protocols on 
all our accounts and assets. I’ll 
use our scheduled internal audits 
as cover. But whatever’s happening, 
it’s deliberate, and it’s intended 
to take a lot of money.



OTUNBA
You’re sure we shouldn’t call the 
police?

MR. OKOLI
We don’t have proof of wrongdoing 
yet. We have to watch and wait. 
We’ll catch them. Don’t worry.
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